
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Cancellation of Suspension of  

Management Licence of Blue Ocean Management Limited 

 

The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC Mauritius”) refers to its Public Notice dated 

23 May 2014 with respect to the suspension with immediate effect of the Management Licence of 

Blue Ocean Management Limited. 

The FSC Mauritius would like to inform the public that the suspension of the Management Licence of 

Blue Ocean Management Limited has been cancelled on 15 December 2014. 

 

 

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius 
15 December 2014 
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